[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]HARKINS ELEMENTARY
OCTOBER 2011 - NEWSLETTER

VISIT THE SCHOOL WEBSITE 

http://harkins.elementary.nbed.nb.ca
[image: image3.png]



 SchoolConnects-Telephone Message
We are very excited to announce that we will be using SchoolConnets to enhance overall communication within our school. This system is now up and running, and you should be receiving voice messages very soon.  In order for this system to work effectively we need you to let us know if your phone number changes. This initiative is sponsored by the Harkins Home & School Association and Harkins PSSC.
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TERRY FOX WALK
Harkins Elementary held its 29th annual Terry Fox Walk on Friday, September 30th.  Money is still continuing to trickle in, but the total amount raised to date is over $2,500!!  Pledge money can be turned in until Thursday, October 6th.We would like to thank the staff, students, parents, and the community for their tremendous support, and the Home and School for their  donation.  Thank you to everyone for helping to keep Terry’s dream alive!! 
Congratulations to Andie Morrison on a great job of raising the Terry Fox flag at the Town Square.
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

2012 – 2013

Kindergarten registration for September 2012 will be held as follows:

OCTOBER 11th – 14th, 2011
Please register at the school by bringing your child’s birth certificate, Medicare card, and record of immunization.

VOLUNTEERS-POLICY 701

This policy was put in place to protect pupils in the public education system from non-professional conduct by adults.  To take this online course, visit http://701.nbed.nb.ca  All coaches and volunteers must have this training.

HARKINS TREASURES-FOR SEPTEMBER

Darian Underhill

Riley Duffy

Emily Drisdelle


Madison Tozer

Benson Doak


Gracie Goodfellow

Amelia Kingston

Hailey Warren
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Each month students will be nominated for a Treasure

Award based on their behavior, participation and academic achievement.

GRADE 3 DISTRICT MATH ASSESSMENT

OCTOBER 3 - 7
PICTURE RETAKES
Picture retakes will be held on Friday, October 7th.  On this day, Team photos will be taken as well as any siblings wishing to have their picture taken  together.

HARKINS Elementary Fund-raising Campaign

The school fundraiser takes place September 26 – October 14.  Funds raised through the “Collection” catalogue will be used for school activities, field trips, etc.
 
PSSC

The first PSSC meeting will be held on Wed., October 12th at 6:30. 

HOME & SCHOOL

· The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 18th at 6:00.

· Halloween party – Oct. 27 6:00 pm in the gym. 

· We are still looking for new members. If you would like to sign up please send $5.00 membership fee into the school.
· Popcorn orders taken Tuesday and delivered to classrooms on Wednesday for 50 cents.
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HARKINS HAS HEART!
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